
January  

2021 

Welcome Back to School!  

Happy New Year! Let’s Rejoice and be Glad ,like the scripture tells us. The 

Lord has given us a new day filled with possibilities, and while we leave 

behind a tough year, we are only called to take one day at a time. I pray this 

scripture can encourage you to remember that while we may not always 

understand God’s plan,  or appreciate His timing, He is faithful.  

WVCA Preschool is grateful to each of our families. We look forward to our partnership in the care and 

education of your children. We recently sent out a Parent Feedback Survey in hopes of incorporating your 

insight into the year to come, and program development. You are why we exist, and we value your input 

as we prepare for next school year.   

Re-Enrollment is right around the corner. Each year in January we provide our currently enrolled 

families priority re-registration for the following school year scheduled to begin June 1, 2020. If your child 

will be entering Kindergarten next year, we will also provide an enrollment packet for you. Keep an eye 

out this month for those important documents, and email to links.  

Reminder 

Please adhere to State and 

Local COVID-19 Guidance for 

returning from Travel before 

returning to school.  

Follow us on Facebook & 

Instagram for Program 

Updates and Reminders.  

 

We will be 

CLOSED  

JAN 18  

in observance of  

Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day 



Update: Thank you for all of our Bedtime Stories Club Members who 

committed to 30 days of bedtime stories, and limiting screen time. We 

hope the 30 day commitment becomes a life long habit, and love of 

reading. All participants will receive a free book with this month’s 

Scholastic Book Club Order. Great job!!  

Scholastic Book Orders are Due  

January 15 Class Code TPZTK 

We appreciate all of your orders. With this order, you 

have supported the purchase of a blue tooth, CD, and 

cassette capable radio for our classrooms, in addition 

to free books with each order!  

Thank you!  

Virtual Open House JAN 15 

We are holding a virtual open house for perspective new 

families on JAN 15. This is a great opportunity to refer a friend 

or family member. We will credit you our $100 Parent 

Referral at time of enrollment for any families new to WVCA. 

Details at wvcapreschool.com   


